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9 June 2022 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
Uniform Change in Year 5 & 6 
 
We are writing to inform you that from September when your child enters Year 5, they will have a slight change in 
uniform.  
 
It is Academy policy that all Year 5 and 6 children wear white collared shirts (long or short-sleeved are acceptable) and 
Academy ties. The only exception to this policy is if girls choose to wear the gingham purple dresses in the summer 
term.  
 
All children will be given their first school tie. These will be purchased by the academy and sent home with your child 
on Friday 1st July 2022. Should your child lose or damage their tie, or you wish to purchase an additional one, this can 
be done through our uniform supplier https://www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/corbyprimary 

 
The Academy ties are of a traditional nature and not clip on so your child will need to learn how to tie a Windsor knot.  
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Mr A Evans 
Interim Principal  
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